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January 14, 2019 

Ms. Bonnie Bmion 
Camden County PWSD #5 - Cedar Heights 
P.O. Box 556 
Camdenton, MO 65020 

FINDING OF COMPLIANCE 

Dear Ms. Burton: 

Staff from the Missouri Depmiment of Natural Resources (Department) conducted an inspection 
on December 18, 2018, of the Camden County PWSD #5 - Cedar Heights public water system 
(system). The system operates under the public water system identification number MO303 l 383. 

Compliance with Safe Drinking Water Law was evaluated. The entity was found to be in 
compliance based upon the observations made at the time of the evaluation. 

The enclosed report describes the findings and may provide imp011ant recommendation to 
ensure continued compliance. Your cooperation in implementing those recommendations will be 
appreciated. 

If you have any questions or would like to schedule a time to meet with Department staff to 
discuss compliance requirements, please contact Mr. Darrell Barber of my staff, by calling 
417-891-4300, by email at darrell.barber@dm.mo.gov, or via mail at Southwest Regional Office, 
2040 West Woodland, Springfield, Missouri 65807-5912. 

Sincerely, 

MC/;-
Mark Rader, Chief 
Drinking Water Section 

MDR/dbp 

Enclosuies 

c: Public Drinking Water Branch, Monitoring Section 
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July 7, 2016 

Camden County 
Public Water District No. 5 
P.O. Box 556 
Camdenton, MO 65020 

Dear Pennittee: 

On June 21, 2016, a compliance inspection of the Cedar Heights Condominiums Wastewater 
Treatment Facility, located in Camden County, Missouri, was conducted by Missouri 
Depaiiment of Natural Resources staff pursuant to Missouri Clean Water Law 644.026.1 (21), 
RSMo as described in the enclosed report. 

The site was found to be in compliance with the applicable statutory and regulatory 
requirements based upon the observation made at the time of the inspection. The inspection 
report outlines the findings of the inspection and may list important recommendations that 
should be considered to ensure continued compliance. Your cooperation implementing those 
recommendations will be appreciated. 

If you have any questions regarding the report or would like to schedule a time to meet in person, 
please contact Mr. Troy Potteiger at 573-348-4103 or in writing at Southwest Regional Office, 
2040 W. Woodland, Springfield, Missouri 65807-5912. 

Sincerely, 

SOUTHWEST REGIONAL OFFICE 

<=-~ 
Kevin Hess, Chief 
Water Pollution Section 

KH/tpk 

Enclosures 

c: Lake of the Ozarks Water and Sewer 
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